
 

January 9, 2014 
 
 
End of Life (EOL) Notification MT3030W Mouse 
 
To:     CHERRY Inside and Outside Sales Force 
 
From:  CHERRY CID Marketing 
 
This is to inform you that the production of the Wireless Passenger Mouse, 
MT3030W has been discontinued/end of life.   
The suggested replacement is the JW-T0100 mouse. 
 
  
Kind Regards, 
Vickie Ellis 
Market Analyst  
 
ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Praire,LLC 
11200 88thAve 
Pleasant Prairie WI 53158 
USA 
Phone: +1 262-42-6500 
Email:  cep_sales@zf.com 
      


